
ADDENDUM MATERIAL. 
Danielle Greene DATE-3 /, I°'~ ITEM NO.Aoo 3 t£ j ~ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subje~: 

notification@pirria.gov 
Tuesday, March 1, 2022 8:05 AM 
COB_mail . 
Clerk of the Board Feedback Form 2022-03-01 08:05 AM Submission Notification 

Clerk of the Board Feedback Form 2022-03-01 08:05 AM was submitted by Guest on 3/1/2022 8:05:17 AM 
(GMT-07:00) US/Arizona . 

First N alite Dianne 

Last Name Coscarelli 

Email 

Address 

City Tucson 

State AZ 

Zipcode 85718 

Phone 

Message Subject Thank you for voting centers and e.-poll books 

Thank you Supervisors for making voting more accessible to voters in Pima County by 
C t authorizing vote centers and e-poll books at your February 15, 2022 meeting. Thank you 

ommen also to the Pima County Recorder's and.Elections office and staff for their hard Work in · 
making this available to Pima County. 

Response requested No 
· Referred_Page 

Thank you, Pima ·County, Arizona 
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Danielle Greene 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Donna LeQuesne > 
Tuesday, March 1, 2022 ?:03 AM 
District1; D1ST2; District3; District4; Districts; COB_mail 
District1; D1ST2; Disfrict3; District4; Districts; COB,....mail 

Subject: CLEAN UP OUR VOTER ROLLS FIRST! NO VOTING CENTERS OR USE OF ELECTRONIC 
POLL BOOKS 

] ! r t ! , I : 

~ • ~ • ! f I l I ' • ' I f ' l ) ) . I I ' . 

Please read niy conim.ents into the official record. 

To: Supervisors Scott, Heinz, Bronson, Christy, and Grij~va, and To the Clerk of the Board, 
-

Roughly 626,000 Pima county residents vot~d in the 2020 election. While you consider all of, 
the reasons why you should reduce voting locations by 57% and implement the use of Electronic . 
Poll Books, please take into the consideration.the following reasons to NOT REDUCE polling 
locations and i_mplement ELECTRONIC POL~ BOOKS. . 

1. Over 70% of conservatives (both Republican and Independents) believe the 2020 election was 
riddled with fraud and deception. VOTER CONFIDENCE and ELECTION INTEGRITY is .. a 
H(JGE PROBLEM. Y 01.:1 can fully anticipate these voting groups to not only show up to' vote "in 
person" in· record numbers but to be personally involved in the process, at every step! We will 
NOT let what happened in 2020 happen again! By reducing voting precincts and using 
electronic poll books and wireless printing devices, you are making it HARDER for Pima 
County voters and creating more, not less, distrust in the voting process. The ones 
disenfranchised the most, minority and _low-income voters. · 

2. There are currently 3 7 election integrity bills being introduced at the State Legislature which 
will reduce technology, create-higher security, improve Voter ID, better our voter roll 
maintenance, and create more scrutiny by officials and observers. These bills were introduced 
as a result of the REAL Election Integrity issues discovered during the Audit of Maricopa 
County in 2021. These are REAL issues and the voters of Pima County are fully engaged and 
paying attention. WE WANT LESS TECHNOLOGY and MORE SECURITY. By reducing 

· voting precincts and implementing Electronic poll boo~s and wireless printers, you are going 
against the People of the County you serve! · 

3. The number one voter integrity issue in Pima County (and the State of AZ overall) our voter rolls. The lack 
of maintenance and purging over the years has resulted in numerous issues for the potential of voter fraud. This 
was identified in the Maricopa Audit and was a major recommendation. Additionally, "True the Vote", an 
organization which was instrumental in ensuring election integrity in Virginia's recent election, has also 
indicated that AZ' s voter rolls are fraught with the potential for fraud due to the lack of maintenance and 
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purging .. HOW CAN YOU ALL IN GOOD CONSCIENCE implement the use of electronic poll books, 
wireless printers, and voting centers when you ~re _starting with "DIRTY VOTER ROLLS"!!!!! 

. . . . . 

4. The Pima County Administrator just hired a new Elections Director that we know nothing about, except her 
work history. I know, that should be sufficient. But; it's not. 

Until more election integrity laws and oversight are implemented, YOU CAN NOT introduce more technology 
which a large majority of your voters don't trust. Reducing polling precincts and implementing electronic 
voting books/wireless printers only leads to VOTER SUPPRESSION. CLEAN UP OUR VOTER ROLLS 
FIRST!!!!!! 

Now is the time for the Pima County Board of Supervisors to earn back the trust of the voters by 
ensuring our local voting precincts remain as they are and you do not change our paper poll 
books. 

Donna LeQuesne Hale, MS,~' CDE 
.iiiiiiiiihadows Place, 85741 
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· Danielle Greene 

From: Bonnie Roque < 
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: District1; D1~T2; District3; District4; Districts; COB_mail 
Subject: Vote NO - E-Pollbook and Voting Center~ & Retain all Polling Locations! . 

I I r \ ' l ' ! I ' 

' ' I I ' ' ' ' ' ' I ' • ' I 

Please vote NO for E-Pollbook and yoting Centers and DO NOT reduce the amount of Polling Locations in our 
Pima County! 
Thank you, 
Concerned Citizen of Pima County 
Bonnie Roque 
Vail, AZ 
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Melissa Whitney 

From: B Thom·pson 
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 202~ 11:47 AM 
To: COB_mail . 

Subject: Election Integrity, Process & District #3 Addendum Proposal 

\ : • I l 1 \ ] l 

f l' : • . ! '1 I < •• 1 I ' ' I l 

I am askirig that you do not allow the District #3 addendum. Anyone watching the last meeting realizes there 
was confusion in what was being voted on~ and.these 2 items (using vote centers in place of polling places 

. and awarding_ Tenex Software Solutions, LLC a contract) will only add to that confusion. This 
addendum needs no consideration at this late date; it must. be opposed. 

. . 

The people of Arizona have little trust.in the voting process at this point. lhe only way to correct and 
uphold the integrity of our election process is to have an open, transparent process: manual counting, 
bipartisan poll watching and oversight, elimination of votin·g machine use and, one day in person 
voting. Those who have physical disabilities and are not able to make ifto their polling pr.ecinct and 
those serving overseas, of course·, should be allowed voting access by requesting their ballot and 
voting by mail. 

RespectfyJly, 

Elizabeth A Thompson 
Resident, PC Green Valley . 
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